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STATEMENT ON CORONAVIRUS 
 
In the light of recent government announcements and the current COVID 19 situation, the White Horse 
offices are now closed again and staff are working from home.  Should you wish to get in touch with us 
and do not already have a normal contact within the organisation then please email 
marylee.wollaston@whitehorseltd.co.uk.  
 
It is envisaged that CPD and AAT courses will continue online until the end of December 2020 although 
the situation will be kept under review.  
 
CPD COURSES AND PRACTICAL TRAINING COURSES 
 
All CPD and Practical Training Courses up until the end of December will take place online only.  Dates 
and further details can be found on the website.  
 
Delegates who have booked for the face to face courses will automatically have their bookings 
transferred to the live stream and sent the joining link, unless we are informed otherwise.   
 
 
AAT/APPRENTICESHIP PROGRAMMES 
 
Teaching for all levels will move online via a virtual classroom with effect from 12 October and will 
proceeding according to the existing timetables. AAT exams are still running and sittings will take place 
as scheduled on the timetable.  We hope that classroom courses will resume in January but will keep 
this under review. 
 
 


